
 
 
Matt Palmer, P.Eng. 
 Koers & Associates Engineering Ltd.  
 PO Box 790, 194 Memorial Ave  
 Parksville, BC V9P 2G8  
 mpalmer@koers-eng.com 
 
Dear Matt 

 

Re: Recognition of Koers & Associates In Kind Support for Fish Habitat Restoration at 
Shelly Pond 
 
It has come to my attention that over the past few months, you and your staff have provided 
valuable engineering time and drafting expertise to assist our Society to develop a strategy to 
restore salmon habitat at Shelly Creek.  The reason for my letter is to thank you for “reducing and 
waiving” the fees and costs you would normally charge for these services, as shown in a pair of 
invoices we have received (2004-01 and 02). 
 
We are lucky to receive your professional services and the resulting conceptual site plan as “in-
kind” support for this salmon habitat restoration project, funded by the Pacific Salmon Foundation. 
We will certainly inform our funders of your generous contribution to this project, when we report 
out at the end of the project.  Thanks again. 
 
Yours truly 

 
 
Peter Law 
Mid Vancouver Island Habitat Enhancement Society 
 
cc. Shirley Hine, Treasurer  

Barb Riordan fme_srv@telus.net 

Carl Rathburn carlrathburn@shaw.ca 

David R. Clough, RPBio drclough@shaw.ca 
Jim Shinkewski  jshinkewski@psf.ca 
 

P.O. Box 935 

Parksville, BC 

V9P 2G9 
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